
Thank you for your donation through 



The Association Rehabilitation Centre for the Blind, on behalf of the

beneficiaries, thanks the support to all the people who have made it

possible for the dreams of seventeen people to become a reality. A 

heartfelt thank you to all the people who supported the cause.



Mr. Ramón 

Mr. Ramón lives in Yecapixtla, Morelos, a town far from the

city. His two-room house is on loan and access is very

difficult. He lives with a daughter who takes care of the home

and his daughter-in-law who doesn't work because she has a

diabetic foot. Mr. Ramon was diagnosed with vitreous

hemorrhage and senile cataract in July 2019. His visual

ability was 20/400 in the right eye and in the left eye he sees

hand movement. After the surgery, he recovered the visual

capacity in the right eye to 20/40. ACREC and charitable

donations through GlobalGiving made it possible for him to

improve his quality of life in relation to visual functioning.



Mr. Ramón

Cuernavaca Morelos, October, 
2019.

I appreciate the support for my 
surgery, I am an older person with 
low income without work, with 
several children who can not help 
me.
I sincerely thank you for your 
support for my surgery.



Mrs. Bonfilia

It is very gratifying that in these
times there are people who help, I
am very grateful for the support
provided. I am a low income person
and your donation helps me a lot.
I am an active person who does not

want to lose sight to continue
working. I want to enjoy the
wonder of creation and my family.
Thank you very much for the
excellent attention received. They
are my angels, may God enlighten
your path always. Thank you very
much.



Mr. Isidro 



Mrs. Ma. Jesús


